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       Tuesday 6th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Year 1 Trip to the Boat Museum – Monday 26th November 

Year 2 Trip to the Boat Museum – Tuesday 27th November 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be taking all Year 1 children on a visit to the Boat 

Museum on Monday 26th November and all Year 2 children on a visit to the Boat Museum 

on Tuesday 27th November.  Our big question for the Autumn term is ‘What makes a home?’  

We spent the first half of the term looking at our own homes and our local area and we will be 

spending the next few weeks thinking about the history behind homes.   On the trip the children will 

have the opportunity to find out about what life would be like to live on a narrow boat, be able to 

visit a model row of old Victorian houses and also learn more about the canal systems in our local 
area.  We will also be taking part in a special ‘homes from the past’ workshop, which is run by 

specialists from the museum.  

 

In order to cover the transport, museum entry and workshop costs we will be asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £7 per child. Whilst the contribution is voluntary, if we do not cover the cost of the 

trip, it will not be able to go ahead. 

 

On the day of the trip it is essential that all children come in full school uniform with sensible 

footwear.  Please ensure that your child has a warm, waterproof coat with them as some of the day’s 

activities will be outside. We will be leaving school at 9.30am so please ensure that your child has a 

small snack for when we get there. We have arranged for our kitchen staff to prepare every child 

with a packed lunch so there will be no need to bring one into school. We will return back to school 

at 2:45pm for normal home-time. 

 

Please could you sign the permission slip with your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or queries regarding this visit, then please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Miss Harding, Miss Marsden and Mrs Paylor 


